
Subject: Black Gate news
Posted by Wayne Parham on Wed, 15 Feb 2006 15:52:44 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I just noticed on the pcX site that Rubycon has agreed to resume (continue?) production of Black
Gate capacitors.  I am very happy to hear that, although Rubycon is starting to sound like a
broken record.  If those caps weren't so darn good, we'd all be complaining Rubycon cries wolf
much too often.      But it is great news.
 Black Gate news 
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